
 

 

Dear Prospective Member: 

 Thank you for considering membership in the Gas Compressor Association (GCA).   The GCA is a 
professional trade organization dedicated to the enrichment of its members and their industry – the 
products and services of the natural gas compression market. 

 As an active and well organized association of manufacturers, packagers and rental fleet owners, 
the GCA actively maintains many programs including: 

• Organized Meetings & Expo:  We meet three times per year at locations that are convenient to 
our members.  The agendas for these meetings are intended to deliver value that is relevant to 
the interests of the general membership.  The Expo provides an opportunity for vendors to meet 
with the members of the GCA.   
 

• Statistical Data Reports:  Monthly reports highlighting facts and trends covering the natural gas 
industry from manufacturing, to packaging to rental fleet operations. 
 

• Environmental Programs:  Designed specifically for GCA members, these programs provide 
assistance in keeping abreast of the ever-changing EPA rules and regulations.  We use the 
strength of our combined numbers to influence change. 
 

• Health & Safety Program:  Members participate in an annual safety survey that allows them to 
benchmark their individual data against the industry. 
 

• Education:  Member companies benefit from a number of educational opportunities, including 
subsidized training.  At each meeting, guest speakers deliver presentations that are both topical 
and informative.  We proudly partner with colleges offering natural gas compression programs 
to students interested in the industry. 
 

• Anti-trust Compliance Program:  As an Association of competitors, we comply fully at all times 
with Federal, Canadian and State anti-trust and competition laws. 
 

• An Opportunity to Participate:  The GCA encourages the active involvement of its members.  In 
fact, the success of our Association is the result of members’ involvement. 

 
We look forward to discussing how the GCA can benefit your company.  Please give myself or Alan 

Moore a call with any questions or comments. 
 

Cordially, 
 
 
David Walkinshaw      Alan Moore 
GCA Membership Committee Chairman    GCA Administrative Manager 
(817) 239-6256 or dwalkinshaw@compassnrg.com  (972) 518-0019 or alan@nacmsw.com 
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